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GEYLANG METHODIST SCHOOL (PRIMARY) PARENT SUPPORT GROUP (PSG) 
 
January 2020 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians 
 
NEWSLETTER – January 2020 
 
Time flies and a brand-new year 2020 is now upon us!  
 
A warm welcome to our new batch of Primary One GMS(P) students, and we also warmly welcome 
back all the Primary 2 – Primary 6 students and staff.  
 
The school has been well blessed by God for the past 95 years and 2019 was a year of celebration 
and thanksgiving to God’s faithfulness throughout. There were many events in 2019 to celebrate 
our school’s 95th anniversary and it culminated in a very special and enjoyable drama production, 
“A Journey of Faith”, held at Victoria Concert Hall on 20th November 2019. Many of our very own 
PSG members had their children acting, singing and dancing in this special production. 
        

 

           
 
 
 
 

A Journey of Faith, Nov 2019  
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Teachers’ Day 2019 Performance 
 
During Teachers’ Day, our talented PSG members and their children took to the stage to present a 
song that was specially dedicated to our GMS(P) teachers.  This just another one of the many little 
ways we thank the teachers who work so hard for our children throughout the academic year. 
 

PSG Outing 2019 – Gardens by the Bay 
Besides serving the school, our PSG also took time to enjoy ourselves and build bonds between  

 
GMS(P) students and their families through our annual PSG Outing held in November 2019. We 
praised God for the wonderful weather and time of fellowship with each other. Our PSG families 
had a mini Exploration Race adventure, where each group was given clues to their next stop and 

Teachers’ Day Concert 2019 
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had to solve puzzles or complete simple tasks before moving on to the next stop. It was truly an 
enjoyable way to explore the Heritage trails of Gardens by the Bay, filled with smiles and laughter!  

 
 
 
 

P1 Orientation 2019 
The new batch of Primary One cohort of 2020 had their orientation in November as well. Our PSG 
members were on hand to welcome them together with their new teachers and seniors. An 
entertaining skit was put up especially for the Primary One students and their parents to encourage 
more to join our PSG.  

 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PSG Outing 2019 – Gardens by the Bay 

P1 Cohort 2020 Orientation – Great support from PSG 
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Communication 
 
Communication is a crucial bridge between all people and communication between parents and 
their children is one of the most important aspects during the growing years; talking to our children 
regularly makes us aware of what they are experiencing in school and their activities with their 
friends. 
 
In the Parent Support Group (PSG), we believe in being supportive partners of the school.  This will 
enable us to nurture our children /GMS(P) students to be a contributor in the community. As parents, 
by joining the PSG, you will go beyond supporting your own child to contributing to a larger group 
of students in the school. In addition as Parent Volunteer (PV), we also have increased opportunity 
to build rapport with teachers, school staff and the school leaders. 
 
We do look forward to more parents coming onboard this partnership adventure to discover your 
strengths and help us grow the GMS(P) partnership from strength to strength for the coming year 
2020 School and PSG activities. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To find out more about PSG, do visit us at the GMSP website under Our Partners or you can fill up 
this Google form https://forms.gle/SHuM47DA51s6349QA or email us at psggmsp@gmail.com . We 
look forward to your support and participation soon.  
 
Ms. Jaslyn Teo (Chairman) 
On behalf of the GMS(P) PSG Committee 

PSG with school staff and Mrs Choy, 

Principal of GMS(P) 
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